
MY FAVORITE QUOTES  
           “Trails connect people places and the land” 

Edward  McMahon 



“FEET FIRST” 

!!Brilliant 



“POWER OF THE VISION” 

WASATCH LOOP TRAIL 



THE PARK CITY STORY  “TOWN TO TRAIL” 



15 YEARS AGO 

!! Park City visionaries realized  that private development was 

going to gobble up all the trails in the surrounding mountains. 

!! Mountain Trails Foundation was founded with Executive Director 

Troy Duffin.  He led the charge working with planning 
commissions, city and county councils. 

!! His legacy amounted to 350 miles of backcountry trails. 



NOW THE DEVELOPERS COME TO US! 



FOUR YEARS AGO 

!!Several grass roots organizations were formed as 

everyone realized that traveling  Park City 

streets and sidewalks was not safe and not 
connected. 





CITY COUNCIL 

!!We went enmasse to City  Council meeting. 

!!This proved to be an effective strategy and Park 

City Council engaged a study by a prestigious 
Salt Lake City company 



LANDMARK STUDY 

                    Landmark conducted a study,       

telephone polls and surveys and hosted several   
community forums. These forums were the most 

attended community forums ….ever! 



The public played a major role in defining these 
issues through a telephone survey; a series of school, 
neighborhood, community, and public forum 
meetings; with input from City Staff, a Steering 
Committee and the Share the Road Committee. The 
result is a comprehensive system of improvement 
projects that are "doable" with resources available 
and without major shifts in public funding, and 
makes the pedestrian environment safer and easier 
to navigate 



RESULTS: 162 PROJECTS 



PRESENTED TO CITY COUNCIL 

City Council agrees to $19,4000.00 

“That’s NOT Enough” 



!!OK! Let’s put it up for a bond. 

!!$15m 

!!We created  a campaign committee 

!!YOW! Yes on Walkability! 



WALC COMMITTEE FORMED 

!!Walking and Bicycling Liaison Committee 

!!12 members initially but public input resulted in 

a 15 person committee. 

!!Committee was all walks of life, all ages, all 

generations. 

!!We met for 18 weeks for 2 hours each week 



PRESENTED AND ACCEPTED BY CITY 

COUNCIL MAY 2008. 

!!Added to Park City budget for 2008/2010 

!!We got bike lanes 

!!We got tunnels 

!!We got signals 

!!We got sidewalks 

!!When complete in 2010, we will have a unique 

town to trail system. You will be able walk or 

bike anywhere in town safely and enter our 
incredible backcountry trail system from your 

home, your second home or your hotel 



TOWN TO TRAIL 

My garage is my 

trailhead 


